
Helen Phillips 

From: Astrid Rose 
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 5:40 PM 
To: Helen Phillips 
Subject: FW: AHFC follow-up to House Finance Jan. 21, 2012 

Please distribute. Thank you. 

A~i(Mt 

Representative Alan Austerman's Office 
907-465-3271 

From: Stacy Schubert [mailto:sschubert@ahfc.us] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 12:40 PM 

To: 'Representative_Les_Gara@legis.state.ak.us' 

Cc: Representative Alan Austerman@legis.state.ak.us; 'Representative_BilLStoltze@legis.state.ak.us'; Bryan D (DOR) 

Butcher (bryan.butcher@alaska.gov); Dan Fauske; Rehfeld, Karen J (GOV) 

Subject: AHFC follow-up to House Finance Jan. 21, 2012 


Hello Rep. Gara: 

At your meeting on Monday, Jan. 21, there was a request to provide you with language that could be included in 
constituent newsletters about AHFC's Home Energy Rebate and Weatherization programs. Please feel free to 
use the following as is, amend or let me know if you need additional information. 

Home Energy Rebate and Weatherization programs pay big dividends for Alaskans but which one is right for 
you? 

Did you know that since 2008, the Alaska legislature and Governor Parnell have supportedfunding ofAlaska 
Housing Finance Corporation's (AHFC) popular energy efficiency programs to the tune ofmore than $500 
million? A recent study from UAA's Institute for Social & Economic Research says funding for the Home 
Energy Rebate Program has had a huge impact on the state, generating 12 jobs for every $1 million the 
legislature has put into the program and an additional 11 permanent jobs created by the savings homeowners 
are achieving and reinvesting in our economy. The Weatherization program has generated equally impressive 
results. 

Ifyou haven't participated, you may want to consider it. Another $50 million is included in Governor Parnell's 
budget this year, and more than 10 percent ofall homes in the state have benefited from energy retrofits with 
each homeowner saving on average 33 percent infuel consumption or $1,297 in annual savings. 
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Home Energy Rebate is designed for homeowners who are looking to make improvements on their houses. 
Rebates up to $10,000 are available for qualified expenses that could include garage doors, insulation, new 
boilers, windows, doors and more. The first step is to sign up for the program, then get an energy rater to 
identifY savings opportunities. You will have 18 months to perform work, submit paperwork and get a rebate. 
You should be aware that the IRS will consider the rebate as income so it will be a taxable event. AHFC has 
announced a program change that allows homeowners who moved can now participate in a second home as 
long as they live there and the home did not receive improvements under the previous owners. A waitlist 
remains in place but a rater could be assigned to your home in as few as two months. To sign-up, visit 
www.akrebate.com or call1-877-AK-REBATE (1-877-257-3228) 

AHFCs Weatherization program is designed for renters or homeowners, who make up to 100 percent of 
median income. In Anchorage, families offour who make $85,200 or less are eligible to benefit from home 
energy efficiency measures. Preference is given to the elderly, families with young children and those who have 
disabilities. To complete the work on your home, AHFC has contracted with service providers statewide (To 
view the complete list and sign-up, visit this link: http://www.ahtc.us/e(ficiencY/energy­
programs/weatherization!weatherization-service-providersf). 

AHFC's website is full ofinformation about the programs and they offer classes ifyou want to "do it yourself'· 
Visit them at www. ahfc. us or follow them on F acebook. 

Respectfully, 

Stacy 

Stacy Schubert, 10M, MBA 
Director, Governmental Relations & Public Affairs 

P.O. Box 1010201 Anchorage, Alaska 99510 
Direct: 907-330-8445 ICell: 907-301-45561 www.ahfc.us 

The information transmitted in this email and any attachments is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the intended recipients. This message may 
be or may contain privileged and confidential communications, If you as the reader are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received 
this communication in error and that any retention, review, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or the information contained is strictly 
prohibited, The sender does not accept any responsibility for any loss, disruption or damage to your data or computer system that may occur while using data 
contained in, or transmitted with, this e-mail. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original 
message from your system, 

2 

http:www.ahfc.us
http://www.ahtc.us/e(ficiencY/energy
http:www.akrebate.com

